
 

 

   
  

  

  
   

     

 
  

 
 

 

  

 

 
   

  

  

      
         

       
      

       
    

      
     

       

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

   

    

    

    

    

    

   

  

 

WHO WE ARE 

The Niles Township 

Community Clothing 

Closet serves primarily 

children attending school 

within Niles Township 

(Lincolnwood, Morton 

Grove, Niles, and Skokie). 

We provide two to three 

gently used outfits and a 

set of new socks and 

underwear to each child so 

that families can focus on 

learning and not worry 

about appropriate clothing 

for school. 

St Paul Lutheran Church 
Knowing our Savior, Jesus Christ; 

Connecting with one another in 
relationships; 

Serving God and our neighbors in love. 

5201 Galitz St 
Skokie, IL 60077 

Phone: 847-673-5030 
Fax: 847-673-9828 

E-mail: office@stpaulskokie.org 

Clothing Closet Hours of Operation 
Tuesday Evenings: 6:00-7:30pm 

One Saturday each month: 10am-12pm 

Families seeking assistance MUST 
have a referral from a local social 

worker and must make an 
appointment wit St Paul Lutheran 

Church in order to receive clothing. 

The entrance to the clothing closet during the 
hours of operation is at the rear of the school 
building. Enter through the parking lot off of 
George Street. Please ring the bell to enter. 

Donations can be left at this same entrance. 
Feel free to drop off donations anytime. If 

you require proof of donation for tax 
purposes, please call the church office first to 
arrange a drop off and receive your letter of 

donation. 

Niles Township 
Community 

Clothing Closet 

A community partnership to 
help families needing 

appropriate clothing for 
school. 
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